
BEMIDJI AREA SCHOOLS 

BEMIDJI, MINNESOTA 

 

 

DATE: SEPTEMBER 16, 2019 

 

TO: BOARD OF EDUCATION 

 

FROM: COLLEEN CARDENUTO, DIRECTOR OF CURRICULUM & 

 ADMINISTRATIVE SERVICES 

 

SUBJECT: SECOND READING AND ADOPTION OF REVISED SBR 400-40-3:  

 CURRICULUM DEVELOPMENT 

 

COMMENTS: 

 

Attached is the suggested revision to SBR 400-40-3: Curriculum Development as recommended 

by the Minnesota School Boards Association Model Policy and in compliance with recent 

legislative changes. 

 

The purpose of this policy is to provide direction for continuous review and improvement of the 

school curriculum. 

 


